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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am wri�ng to wholeheartedly recommend Mr. Gary Heard as a Yacht coa�ngs inspector. As an 
Owners’ Representa�ve and Build Captain, I have had the pleasure of working closely with Gary for 
over three (3) years and have been consistently impressed by his exemplary performance and 
dedica�on. 

 

Gary possesses an excep�onal level of proficiency in Yacht coa�ngs inspec�ons. His keen eye for 
detail and me�culous approach ensures that every Yacht project he undertakes is executed with 
precision and thoroughness. His commitment to maintaining high standards and delivering quality 
results sets him apart in his field. 

 

One of Gary's standout quali�es is his reliability. He consistently meets deadlines and has an innate 
ability to handle complex tasks with ease. His professionalism and strong work ethic make him an 
invaluable asset to any build/refit team or project. Gary’s ability to ar�culate findings and 
recommenda�ons clearly demonstrates his exper�se and enhances the overall success of projects. 

 

In addi�on to his technical proficiency, Gary specializes in new build construc�on, condi�on surveys, 
and pre-purchase paint and fairing condi�on surveys. These professional atributes make him not 
only a proficient Yacht coa�ngs inspector but also a standout professional in the industry. 

 



Without reserva�on, I recommend Gary Heard for any project related to Yacht coa�ngs inspec�ons. 
His skills, work ethic, keen eye, and dedica�on make him an outstanding candidate, and I am 
confident that he will con�nue to excel in the field of Yacht coa�ng inspec�ons. 

 

If you have any further ques�ons or require addi�onal informa�on, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Timothy M. McKay 

 


